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1st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 Children, 

Eagle Class Groups 

Further to my letter of the 8th September 2021, we have been carefully evaluating the decision to split our Year 5 

Eagle Class into two and are pleased to report that the children have responded well to their new learning groups.  

We have therefore taken the positive decision to continue with this arrangement until the end of this term, with 

Mrs. Cox and Mr. Draper teaching Eagle 1, and Mr. Moore continuing to teach Eagle 2. 

Mr. Moore is delighted to continue being part of the Phoenix family and teaching your children, as is Mrs. Cox and 

Mr. Draper. 

We very much appreciate parental concern around past decisions and can assure you that the educational impact 

of the children will be at the forefront of every decision that Mr. Culpin, Mrs Freeman and I make going forward. 

 Best wishes, 

 

 

Mr. Matthew Jordan 

Headteacher 
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